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Question 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, I would request you to respond to questions included in 
the attachment.  
For any reason if you are unable to open the attachment do let me know. I can then send the 
questions within the email itself.  
Please note: If you do not have records relating to the questions in the attachment, please pass 
on this request to your IT department to provide us with the required information.  

 
 
Answer 
Please see the attached sheet with the completed Questionnaire.  
  
Please note that some of the systems asked about are not owned by Scottish Ambulance 
Service, these are NHS Scotland systems, these have been indicated on the sheet.  

 


